
 
 
 

October 22, 2013 

 Bulletin 203 

To:  TAIPA Member Companies 

AMENDMENT TO TAIPA PERSONAL AUTO POLICY 
EFFECTIVE JANUARY 1, 2014 

The Texas Department of Insurance (TDI) has approved a revised Personal Auto Policy for use 
with all personal automobile applications assigned through Texas Automobile Insurance Plan 
Association (TAIPA) effective January 1, 2014. The revised Personal Auto Policy can be found 
at http://taipa.org/docs/bull/bull203.pdf. 

The Personal Auto Policy has been amended to comply with Texas House Bill 949, which 
changes the definition of a covered auto and the reporting requirements for additional and 
replacement vehicles. 

Please remember that Commissioner’s Bulletin B-0005-05 requires insurers to advise 
policyholders and producers if there are any changes in coverage for personal automobile 
insurance policy forms.  

If you have any questions regarding this amendment, please contact TAIPA Customer 
Service toll-free at 866-321-9154 or by email at customer.service@taipa.org. 

Sincerely, 

James Langford, CPCU, AIM, ARP, ARe 
Association Manager 
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